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This new portal allows you to view 
permit information, see the status 
of your permit review, and pay your 
permit fees, all in one easy to use 
webpage. Just have your permit 
number and payment method ready!

In May 2018, we launched a new online payment 
portal to make it easier to pay for permits.  

All Street Use permit applicants may use this new 
portal to pay permit use fees and issuance fees. All 
existing permit information will transfer to the new 
application. PLEASE NOTE: Invoiced charges are not 
in the portal. Please mail in all invoice payments to 
the address on the invoice.

Since we launched the new portal, we’ve received lots 
of great feedback from you! One request we received 
was to provide additional search options in order 
to assist with permit tracking. So, we’re making it 
happen!

Beginning July 9, you will be able to search by permit 
number, customer/company ID, customer/company 
name, and permit address (whereas currently, you 
may only search by the permit number). You will also 
be able to see the review and inspection status of 
permits. Be on the lookout for these changes, coming 
to you soon!

We are always looking for ways to improve our 
services. Our goal is to continue building easy-to-
use tools that help us all better navigate our work 
together. 

LINK TO NEW PORTAL: https://web7.seattle.gov/sdot/PayPermitFees/


